Waverly, lowa Historical Preservation Commission
Minutes of the April 22, 2019 Meeting

1. The meeting was called to order by Don Meyer. Members present: Don Meyer, Kris
Brunkhorst, Glenn Fenneman, Linda Hovden, Mary Meyer, and Peter Newell. Also
present: Brian Birgen (City Council Liaison) and Bill Werger (City Staff Representative)

2. The agenda was adopted. (moved by Fenneman, seconded by Newell)

3. The minutes for the March 2019 meeting were approved with correction of the
spelling of Birgen in item #7 and changing “State Historical Society” in item #7 to “lowa
state sources”. (moved by M. Meyer, seconded by Brunkhorst)

4. There were no visitors, thus no visitor comments.

5. The terms of Commissioners Glenn Fenneman and Karen Lehmann expire this year.
Both express a desire to continue. They will be contacted by Mayor Soash.

6. Don Meyer will give the annual Historical Preservation Commission report to the City
Council tonight.

7. Copies of the Bird’s Eye View of Waverly should be ready April 23. The copies will
be made by ColorFX. Each print will be in a cardboard tube and will contain a
description of how the map was made.

8. Planning for the reception/celebration on May 11 for the NAPC award is well
underway, with invitations sent, notices sent to KWWL, KWAY, the Courier, and
Waverly Newspapers. Paula Mohr of the State Historical Society will be invited as well.
Kris Brunkhorst will try to arrange videotaping of Andy Bell's workshop.

The meeting was adjourned.

Glenn Fenneman
Secretary Pro Tem



